
 
 

 
 

Short Breaks Service 

      For Children with Disabilities 

 Newsletter w/c 27th February 2023 

This newsletter contains events and updates from various services around Halton, as 

well as other general information which you may find useful. You can find out more 

information on the Halton Local Offer page online or contact the Short Breaks 

Service for Children with Disabilities team too. 

 

 

 

Creative Coding workshop with Mako Create 

 
 

 

 
Mako Create are holding their Creative Coding workshop on Saturday 4th March 10am-
12noon at The Studio Widnes.  
 
Open to young people with SEND aged 8-17 years old, the workshop allows them to get 
hands-on with Micro:Bits to create programmable electronic devices. This workshop is 
the perfect activity to discover and unleash creative coding talents!  
 
Click here to book your place. 
 

 

 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
mailto:aiminghigh.fordisabledchildren@halton.gov.uk
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/halton-short-breaks-creative-coding-workshop-tickets-365643017107?aff=odcleoeventsincollection&keep_tld=1
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/halton-short-breaks-creative-coding-workshop-tickets-365643017107?aff=odcleoeventsincollection&keep_tld=1


 
 

 
 

Family Forest School at The Children’s Adventure 

Farm Trust (CAFT) 

 
 

The Children’s Adventure Farm Trust are excited to offer a pilot block of 4 free family forest 

school sessions on Saturdays. There are 4 sessions over 4 consecutive Saturdays 4th, 

11th, 18th and 25th March, with sessions running morning 10am-12.30pm and afternoon 

1pm-3.30pm. These sessions have amazing feedback from families who have previously 

attended and many families in Halton have benefitted from time spent at CAFT. 

You need to be able to commit to come to all 4 sessions to apply – click here to complete 

the application form. CAFT expect to be oversubscribed so they will conduct a draw to 

allocate places. 

Keep up to date with everything going on at CAFT by visiting their website here or check 

out their Facebook page! 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsGDLOKMgH6DWvWFYQmzWVuww7-AOKMPPX74cMm57ZYrAT5Q/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3VQffnR7KYrhWaNr-ZAh2tAxZqHXRsza6ZE2EoRNEUY2XtXiB43l8kDpM
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfsGDLOKMgH6DWvWFYQmzWVuww7-AOKMPPX74cMm57ZYrAT5Q/viewform?fbclid=IwAR3VQffnR7KYrhWaNr-ZAh2tAxZqHXRsza6ZE2EoRNEUY2XtXiB43l8kDpM
https://caft.co.uk/
https://www.facebook.com/CAFTcharity/
https://www.facebook.com/CAFTcharity/
https://www.facebook.com/CAFTcharity/photos/a.1044256242354933/5821597994620710/


 
 

 
 

Kops ’N’ Kids soccer sessions at Brookvale 

 

Join the Kops’N’Kids on Monday evenings at Brookvale Recreation Centre for their 
football sessions with Active Soccer. 4pm-5pm is girls only, with the mixed session 
running from 5pm-6pm - no booking required! For more information call 01928 712051. 

https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/10/14423-FREE-FOOTBALL-MONDAY-BRC.pdf


 
 

 
 

Halton SEND Parent Carer Forum  

 

Join the team at Halton Parent Carers Forum for their support and advice drop-in session 

on Monday 6th March 3.30pm at Moore Primary school. This drop-in session is a 

chance for you to come have a chat, whether that’s about any subject or just to chat to 

other parents alike who are on the same journey. Don’t worry if you can’ t make this 

session there are others coming up during March – check out the website here for 

more details, or visit their section on the Halton Local Offer here which also has 

details of the next set of Zoom meetings with professionals. 

https://haltonsendcarersforum.org.uk/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/leisure/
https://localoffer.haltonchildrenstrust.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/02/Moore-Primary-School-6.3.23.pdf


 
 

 
 

West Bank Youth Hub with Activ EE 

 

Activ Engagement and Education run the free West Bank Youth Hub every Tuesday 

4.30pm to 7.30pm for 8-18 year olds. Spaces are limited so call 0151 420 5605 or email 

active.eecic@gmail.com for more information and to book you place. 

 

mailto:active.eecic@gmail.com
https://www.activeecic.org/


 
 

 
 

Energy Bills Support Scheme for customers on 

prepayment meters 

 

Are you on a prepayment meter for your gas or electric? Make sure you don’t miss out on 

the Energy Bills Support Scheme – check out the information from the Liverpool City 

Region here to make sure you get the money you are entitled to.  

https://www.liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk/ebss1/
https://www.liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk/ebss1/
https://www.liverpoolcityregion-ca.gov.uk/ebss1/


 
 

 
 

Contact for families with disabled children 

 

The team at Contact understand that life with a disabled child often brings unique 

challenges, and their helpline team can help you feel more confident and informed about 

tackling those challenges. They can give you advice, information and support about any 

concern or question you might have, including education, benefits and finances, 

childcare, social care, medical information and more. 

There are 3 ways to get in contact...  

 Call their free helpline on 0808 808 3555. They're open Monday-Friday, 9.30am-

5pm 

 Email – helpline@contact.org.uk  

 Direct message the team on Facebook here. 

 

 

 

 

This newsletter provides general information and resources, though not all of it will be 

relevant to everyone included in the mailing list. If there is some specific information you 

would like to see more of, or information from a certain service please let me know and I 

will try to include next time. If you do not wish to continue receiving this newsletter, please 

let me know. 

 

Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk 

Short Breaks Service for Children with Disabilities Halton Borough Council 

Tel: 0151 511 6560 

Email: AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk 

mailto:helpline@contact.org.uk
https://www.facebook.com/contactfamilies
mailto:Julie.Pennington@halton.gov.uk
mailto:AimingHigh.forDisabledChildren@halton.gov.uk
https://contact.org.uk/

